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Blaze Band Students and Parents, 

We are sad to inform you that due to the extension of our time away from school we are cancelling two of our 
upcoming band events; the Spring Concert on April 23rd and the Band Banquet on April 24th. 

We know these events are a very important part of our band program and culture so we will do our best to 
reschedule in some way, shape, or form. We ask for patience as we wait to announce concrete dates and 
times. 

Seniors: We know that these events are very meaningful to you as you close out your high school experience. 
We understand this and will do our best to support you and provide the opportunities that we can during 
these challenging times. 

Parents: We appreciate all of the time and effort you have put in planning the Band Banquet. Thank you for all 
that you do to support our students. We will let you know of ways you can continue to support as we get 
closer to schools reopening.  

Don't forget that we are a band "family" so make sure to reach out and support each other! Go Blaze! 

 

Brenda Monson and Jonathan Wright 


